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Australian National

Audit Office

Mr Alistair Sands
Committee Secretary
Finance and Public Administration Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT

Dear Mr Sands

Questions on Notice - Senator - Additional February 2006

I refer to the Questions on Notice Index PM&C, Additional Estimates, February 2006 dated
21 February 2006.

The Australian National Audit Office response to question number PM. 29 by Senator Bishop
is attached.

Should you wish to discuss any aspect of this response, please contact our Senior Finance
Manager, Rachel Harris on 02 6203 7375 in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

an McPhee
Auditor-General

GPO Box 707 CANBERRA ACT 2601
Centenary House
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